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"For We Are Labourers Together With God" 
1 Corinthians 3:7-9 

March 10, 2011 - Permits, New Property, the Past and 
Plans for the future. 

Missionaries To Mexico 
since 1977 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Permits: As I wright this letter, we are drawing up another set of plans for building on the new sight for the Bethesda 
Fundamental Baptist Church. The problem was that though the city approved the building plans, they have made it 
impossible for us to build without a contractor using those plans. This is one of the reasons you have not heard much 
about this, because we have had a lot of trouble with us getting things where we are, just to have to start over! Please 
keep this in your prayers, that God would grant us wisdom and grace during this time. At the same time we are building 
new bathrooms. We have come to realize that we need more than one bathroom for the men and one for the women over 
330 to 350 people. We hope to have this done in three weeks. 

New Property: We had two families move to another city recently. Both men have surrendered to serve the Lord 
and one of them came to me and told me he new a woman who wanted to donate some property so that the land would be 
used to start a church! As we talked, we realized that we knew this woman. Pastor Juan Garza and I were able to have a 
meeting with her, and we started the paper-work to get her to get the land donated to us. Please pray that this will work 
out smoothly and that this would be the beginning of a third work in the last 4 years. We started Ex-Hacienda four years 
ago, which has its own pastor, and is in a rented building; Las Lomas was started two years ago as a Bible Study and next 
month they will be going to services on Sunday; Juarez was started this year and right now is a Bible Study. 

The Past: January started us out as the coldest month in many years 
here in Monterrey. Yet it and February have been a blessed month with 
214 souls saved in our ministries! In February we had our annual 
banquet for married couples. We had the best attendance ever, with 158 
present and one couple was saved! (Pictured to the right are Antonio and| 
Nubia Rivera, right before their decision!) 

Plans for the future: In March we have our yearly prayer week, in 
April we will have Family Camp (my son Michael Jones, youth pastor of 
the Iglesia Bautista Nuevos Horizontes, in Fort Worth will be the special 
speaker, in May is our annual "growth month". Please pray for these 
plans, that God would give us many souls for His harvest during these 
coming months. 
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There are two plans in the near future that we do not like much, but are still part of our serving the Lord. One of the 
plans is the departure of my mother-in-law to serve on a different field. Pray for Jo Weaver as she makes preparations to 
leave Mexico and go to Chile. Another one of those plans is the necessary furlough. We do not mind seeing the folks 
who faithfully pray and support us. The thing that we do not like about furlough is leaving the work! Do pray as we 
make preparations here to leave. Pray also as we fill our itinerary and start to purchase the necessary items to be able to 
go on furlough: a vehicle, a projector, cell phones and items of travel. I f you would like for us to be in your church, 
please contact us at our Vonage phone number below. 

In Him, 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Thank you for your support received in Jan. and Feb. of 2011 

$ Muchas Gracias! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support: LB.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Field Address: Apartado 963 - Monterrey, N.L. - 64000, Mexico 
For packages: 2525 W. Veterans Blvd - Lot I5-43A , Mission, Texas - 78572 

Field Phones: Vonage - (817) 691-2309; 011-52(818)313-6198 
E-mail: djonessrfa hotmail.com 


